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 The  Permanent  Mission  of  the  Islamic  Republic  of  Pakistan  to  the 
 United  Nations  and  International  Organizations  in  Vienna  presents  its 
 compliments  to  the  United  Nations  Office  for  Outer  Space  Affairs 
 (UNOOSA)  and  with  reference  to  previous  correspondence  from  the 
 Mission  on  the  delegation  of  Pakistan  to  the  Action  Team  on  Lunar 
 Activities  Consultation  (ATLAC),  it  is  updated  that  the  following  members 
 of delegation from Pakistan will participate in future meetings of ATLAC: 

 i.  Mr. Shahrukh Khan, 
 Second Secretary, 
 Permanent Mission of Pakistan 
 to the United Nations and International Organizations 

 ii.  Mr. Hasan Abbas (continuing member), 
 Deputy  Director  (Arms  Control,  Disarmament  &  International 
 Security), 
 Ministr  of Forei n Affairs  Islamabad. 

 The  Permanent  Mission  of  the  Islamic  Republic  of  Pakistan  to  the 
 United  Nations  and  International  Organizations  in  Vienna  avails  itself  of 
 this  opportunity  to  renew  to  the  United  Nations  Office  for  Outer  Space 
 Affairs (UNOOSA) the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 Vienna, 23 September 2025 

 United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA), 
 Vienna. 
 unoosa-submissions@un.org 
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